STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS31611 / HO705

This bill continues Idaho’s work towards occupational licensure reform. The vast majority of licenses require
licensees to take certain continuing education credits in order to renew their license. This legislation reforms,
overhauls, and streamlines continuing education requirements, and directs licensing authorities to review their
administrative rules to eliminate or modify any continuing education provisions that would conflict with the
changes in this bill.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact to this bill. Any reduction of continuing education requirements will not impact the
revenue for the licensing boards as no licensing board offers continuing education classes.

Contact:
Representative Jaron Crane

(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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